
  

To: CBD national focal points, SBSTTA focal points, indigenous peoples and local communities, and 

relevant organizations; Convention on Wetlands Focal Points and international organization partners  
 

 

Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity 
413 Saint-Jacques Street, Suite 800 

Montreal, QC, H2Y 1N9, Canada 
Tel : +1 514 288 2220    |    secretariat@cbd.int 

www.cbd.int  

 

Ref.: SCBD/SSSF/IMS/JL/NP/MK/91533            28 February 2024 

 

NOTIFICATION 

Extension of Deadline: 6th Joint Work Plan of the Convention on Biological Diversity and the 

Convention on Wetlands 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Reference is made to notification 2024-011, issued on 2 February 2024, inviting views on the draft 

of the 6th Joint Work Plan of the Convention on Biological Diversity and the Convention on Wetlands. 

I would like to thank those Parties and stakeholders that have sent their views and to inform those 

that have not yet done so, that the deadline for submission has been extended to 14 March 2024.  

Submissions should be made in the manner outlined in notification 2024-011, using the form 

enclosed to that notification. 

Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

           
 (Signed) David Cooper  

Acting Executive Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cbd.int/
https://www.cbd.int/notifications/2024-011
https://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2024/6JWP-draft-for-review-en.pdf

